From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 8:54 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hill, Phebia; Manzano, Juan
Subject: Westfield ACDBE reception

Yesterday evening, Juan Manzano and I both attended a reception held by T5 concessionaire Westfield.  This reception was held after a Network workshop Westfield conducted with Chicago ACDBE firms – to gather information about issues and constraints for ACDBEs both in certification process and in operating in the airport environment.

Juan and I support these initiatives and felt it important for the City to be represented to encourage Westfield and the ACDBEs who attended the Network seminar earlier in the afternoon.

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.
Commissioner, Chicago Department of Aviation

